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NOTICE TO MEMBERS 

Social Distancing measures 

 

As directed by the Secretary of Food & Hygiene Department and Home 
Affairs Bureau of the HK Government the following measures are to be 
extended until 18th June 2020: 

 Dining and Bar: 

 Dining tables may seat a maximum of 8 persons. 

 Our Bar area can serve alcoholic beverages with maximum of 4 
to a table. 

 Members if they wish can bring in their own alcoholic drinks 
subject to corkage charge and limitation already set by the 
club. 

  Showers and Changing Rooms 

 The Shower Facilities will continue to be opened but only with 
alternate cubicles in use. 

 Only 8 persons at any one time will be allowed in the Changing 
Rooms. 

 Sports & Recreation Facilities. 

 For Lawn Bowls, a maximum of 8 players will be allowed to a 
rink. Non-players should not hang around the green if total 
capacity of the green is reached.  

 For Tennis and Badminton, apart from the 4 players involved 
in the game, others who are waiting their turn in the court 
should not exceed 8 and subject to the discretion of the 
Convenor. 
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 The Card Rooms will be available for use However due to 
constraints set by Social Distancing Policies; only 4 tables will 
be set in each of the rooms. Face Masks is a prerequisite in the 
Card Rooms. 

 Social Distancing Rules applicable to the club in General. 

 Body temperature will be taken at the entrance to the club for 
anyone wishing to enter the premises; however it is not 
necessary to complete the Health Declaration form. 

 Anyone who is not wearing a Face Mask will be prohibited 
from entering the premises. 

 Face Mask must be worn in most areas of the club unless you 
are eating or drinking and while you are playing Sports. 

We are thankful that Club de Recreio, with your support, is doing its part 
in combatting this pandemic. 

 

 

The General Committee of Club de Recreio 
2nd June 2020      

 


